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Carrier Customer Bulletin              
 
Date of Notice: April 14, 2023 
Notice Number: NWFZF-23-0127 
Target Audience: ALL 
Subject: System Maintenance Notification 
Effective Date: April 16, 2023 

 
 
Ziply Fiber is providing notice of the following emergency system maintenance: 
 

Applications:   
Virtual Front Office (VFO) – LSR/ASR/TA modules,  
E-Bonded Applications – EDI, UOM, tML  

 
 

Start:  12:00pm PDT, Sunday April 16, 2023 
End:     3:00pm PDT, Sunday April 16, 2023 

 
 
Ziply Fiber advises pausing all Order/ Pre-Order activity during this timeframe.  If you experience 
issues after the maintenance window has ended, please contact 
wholesale.connectivity@ziplyfiber.com.   
 
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please email 
wholesale@ziplyfiber.com.    
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